
 PASADENA STATE BANK BUILDING 

PASADENA, TEXAS 

CHARLES L. BELFI, General Manager 

A. BROOKE CARROLL, Program Manager 

June 28, 1950 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We acknowledge with appreciation your reception report of KLVL, Pasadena., 
Texas. This being a new station and never having had a report on our 
signal, re were more interested than an old timer in just what distance 

we covered. 

DX reports were received from the states of Massachusetts, Uashington, 
California, Florida, and over one hundred cities between the four corners 

of the United States. 

This letter still serve to verify your report of reception anci to express 

our sincere thanks for your kindness in sending the report to KLVL. 

Sincerely, 

Charles L. Belfi 
General Manager 
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